
Summer fun at
The Rock has had a fantastic summer with fun 

theme, karaoke and movie nights. We just held our 
annual freshmen weekend and had more than 200 

kids come in to celebrate the end of summer! 

The Rock also had a booth 
at the Farmer’s Market this 

summer, sharing our 
mission. 

Did you know? 

The Rock is run solely on donations. All funds received go towards 
hosting fun activities for the students, new things to do, and 
improvements to upkeep our 100 year old building plus regular 
operating expenses. If you are interested in donating, visit us online 
at www.rockgraham.com. 
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